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Office of the Executive Director 

November 28, 2017 

Dr. Steven Stargardter, President 
United States University 
7675 Mission Valley Road 
San Diego, CA 92108 

Dear President Startgardter: 

I am pleased to inform you that on November 17, 2017, the Committee on Accreditation, on 
behalf of the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, took action to remove the stipulations 
placed on United States University. · As a result of the above action, the Committee on 
Accreditation changed the accreditation status of United States University from Accreditation 
with Major Stipulations to Accreditation. 

In accordance with the action taken by the Committee on Accreditation, the next accreditation 
site visit will take place in the Fall of 2020. To align better with a site visit schedule in 2020, 
United States University's color cohort will be reassigned to the red cohort. Please see the 
accreditation schedule and activities for the Red cohort at: https://www.ctc.ca.gov/educator­
prep/program-accred . 

Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them to 
Cheryl Hickey, Administrator of Accreditation, at chickey@ctc.ca.gov. 

.:....,_/1'-42/Y4tf--O!J\ 
Mary Vi . Sandy, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 

Sincerely, 

-· 

cc: Jennifer Newmann, Provost and Chief Academic Officer 
Mr. Marco Curiel, Director, Teacher Credentialing Preparation Program 
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